
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Bond Committee Meeting Cancellation 

 

Date: June 16, 2017 

 

The regularly scheduled June 19, 2017 meeting of the Bonding Committee has been cancelled.  

The next meeting of the Bonding Committee will be held on July 10, 2017. 


